TOWN OF ANTRIM
BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING AGENDA
JULY 10, 2000

6:00 P.M. CALL MEETING TO ORDER -

6:00 p.m. Meet with Police Chief Brian Brown

Aiken House Bid

Town Hall Bid

Home Rule

Hazardous Waste Day

Telecommunication Towers

Conval Payment Schedule

Appointments for Aiken House Advisory Committee
Letter of thanks received from Great Brook School to the Police Dept.
Schedule of Future Meetings

Date to call Special Town Meeting

6 Month Expense Report

Letter from Mountainside Drive Association

REMINDER -

July 24, 2000 Mr. Steiner from NHMA will speak regarding coverage for

volunteers.

Non-Public Session under RSA 91-A:3,I1-a Personnel Issue
Business Manager Position



TOWN OF ANTRIM
BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES
JULY 10, 2000

PRESENT: Selectman Tim Seeger, Selectman Phil Dwight and Secretary Sherry Miller.
6:00 p.m. MEETING CALLED TO ORDER —

6:00 p.m. meet with Police Chief Brian Brown —

Chief Brown met with the Selectmen to inquire if he could take $900.00 out of his
general supplies to paint and stencil the Crown Victoria Police Cruiser black to match the
new Expedition. The Selectmen reviewed Chief Brown’s current budget and decided that
there was enough money in his budget and unanimously agreed.

Aiken House Bid -
Bruce Armer will review the plans and specs for the Aiken House Project to see if the

amount comes closer to the bid of $530,000 or the remaining amount from the grant of
$315, 000.

Town Hall Bid -

The invitation to bid will be advertised on Wednesday and Thursday (7/12 & 7/13). The
bid will be opened on August 11, 2000,

Home Rule -
The Selectmen signed the Home Rule resotution and agreed to contribute $250.00.

Hazardous Waste Day —

The Selectmen supported holding a Hazardous Waste Day in Bennington on October 14,
2000.

Telecommunication Tower —
The Planning Board will be sending out a bulk mailing in August notifying voters of the
proposed zoning change and special town meeting on September 12, 2000.

Conval payment schedule -

The Selectmen reviewed the payment schedule for the school payments, Selectman
Dwight noted that it has increased by $300,000 which would effect the tax rate by about
$3.00.

Appointments for Aiken House Advisory Committee —
The Selectmen agreed to formally appoint Bob Bernstein and Ben Pratt as members of
the Aiken House Advisory Committee.



Town of Antrim Board of Selectmen’s
Meeting Minutes July 10, 2000 Cont.

Letter from GBS -
The Selectmen received a letter from Great Brook School ALT Program, expressing their

gratitude to the Police Department for another year of much appreciated assistance with
the program.

Future Meetings ~

July 17, 2000 - Interviews for Business Manager Position
July 24, 2000 — Mr. Steiner from NHMA Re: Liability coverage for volunteers
July 31, 2000 - Closing on tax mortgages

6- Month Expense Report -

The Selectmen reviewed the 6- month expense report and stated that all departments are
in line.

Letter from Mountainside Drive Association —

The Selectmen received a letter from Jerry Nye, President and Bruce French, Member of
Road Committee requesting that the Selectmen vote to accept the 25 mph speed limit that
was posted by the association last year. The Selectmen spoke with Chief Brown and he
stated that the State of New Hampshire motor vehicle laws are non-enforceable on
private property.

6:30 p.m. —- 7:00 p.m. Non-Public Session under RSA 91-A:3,I1-a Personnel Issue

Respectfully submitted, ~

rry Miller Nw\



